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Re: Complaint from Mr Philip Swift - Oppressive ggnggg.

Your fax of 2 March 1999 together with correspondence from the Foreign
and Commonwealth Office, with a copy of Philip Swift’s letter, refers. '

I have written to the Acting Attorney-General requesting legal advice in
regard to the information being disseminated by Swift on the Internet. The
information is misieading and damaging to Bermuda. His concerns were fully
investigated by the Police Service. He is a disgruntled former Bermuda Police
officer who feels his contract should have been renewed. :

I suggest we await the advice of the Acting Attorney-General before
responding. Some caution is necessary when accessing Mr Swift’s web site, as
he has inserted a virus in his document.

I believe your predecessor, QNN was provided with background
information on Mr Swift, and a copy of his early releases. '
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